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Regional Planning and policy Casework 

[ issued via email to DFIPlanninggroup@infrastructure-ni.gov.uk]  

    

Date: 16th May 2025 

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Re: Curraghinalt Project (Dalradian) - Public Local Inquiry – Transboundary 

Consultation 

I am writing in relation to your e mail of 15th May 2025. 

Thank you for confirming that the Department will provide an electronic list of names 

and addresses in a format that will assist the Commission and therefore prevent delays 

to the progression of the CPI. 

It is noted that the embedded spreadsheets will be time consuming, and in the interests 

of expedition, I am content that the applied reference numbers against the 

submissions will be sufficient in this instance. 

I would be grateful if the Department could confirm a new date on which it would expect 

to have the information with the Commission. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Jemma Lynas 

Chief Administrative Officer 

On behalf of the Planning Appeals Commission  
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